
 

Best Wishes to the Class of 2020 

 

SENIORS before turning in your iPads on Friday 
please do an iCloud backup. This will save any 

data on your iPad. Then log out of iCloud and turn 
off your iPad lock password.  This will speed up 

the drop off.  Mr. Agard will be texting you as a 

reminder to do this prior to the Drop Off/Pick up 
Event also.  

               Student Daily Newsletter 

 

Monday**Curtis Steinkamp*James Roth 

Tuesday** Colin Kurk * Paul Cornwell  

Wednesday**Hunter Jones * John Drew  

* Madeline VanDyke  

Thursday** NONE 

Friday** NONE 

Saturday** Elizabeth Hea * Ben Frericks 

Sunday** NONE 
 

 

    

 

 

 

MENINGITIS IMMUNIZATION 

CLINIC CANCELED  

All Juniors will need to 

have this vaccine before 

your Senior Year in August 

 

PLEASE have your 

healthcare provider send 

in proof of vaccination 

before school begins.  

  

 

         SENIORS 
If you are in need of Graduation 
Announcements I have a few for sale 
in the main office. 

1 for $1.25 

5 for $6.00 
Contact Mrs. Bozarth by Email 
cbazarth@qndhs.org 
And I will make arrangements to 
deliver.  Checks made out to Jostens.   

  

 MATH TUTORING AVAILABLE 
Mrs. Strieker will be available for Math 
tutoring during the “help time” and other 
times if needed.  Students can email or 
text if they need some math help:  
 lstrieker@quincynotredame.org or 217-
316-4590 
   

 

  

 

  

 

  

SENIOR INFORMATION 
FRIDAY, MAY 1st  

Drive-by Drop Off and Pickup – 

Lunch from the Grill of Coach Orne 

 

*Drop off Books, iPads, Library Materials. 

ANY ITEM that belongs to QND.  
 

*You will get your Cap/Gown, Senior T-

Shirt, a bag containing your locker items, 

excluding QND property. 
 

*As you leave you will receive Lunch  

 

 

MAY 12th  *Honors 

MAY 14th   **Baccalaureate   

MAY 17
th

  ***GRADUATION  

***stay tuned for details  
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